
 
 

 

 

 

This term, we are offering parents with children in Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3, the 

opportunity to have lunch with your child. 

 

Lunch will start at 11.45am and you will be able to sit with your child and their friends in the  

Dining Hall, to take part in the daily routine, experience the atmosphere, and taste the lovely 

food that your children are offered every day. 

 

Please sign up and make a payment at the main office if you would like to join us on the day. 

 

Adult Meal with dessert =£4.20 

 

Adult Meal without dessert is £3.00 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Come Dine with Us’  

–opportunity for parents/carers to have lunch with their children 

 

Autumn Term 2016 

 
 

Date 

 

Year Group 

 

Tuesday 11
th

 October 

 

Year 1 

 

 

Tuesday 1
st

 November  

 

 

Reception 

 

 

Tuesday 15
th

 November 

 

 

Year 2 

 

Tuesday 29
th

 November 

 

 

Year 3 


